

## Dear Fourth Grade Students and Families,

Welcome to fourth grade! We are so excited to start the school year with you. We plan to make our year an engaging and meaningful learning experience. Mrs. Ficorilli will be your Math/Social Studies teacher and Mrs. Monaghan will be your ELA/Science teacher. We hope you enjoyed your summer and are ready to learn!

Here is a list of supplies you can bring to school with you when we go back on August 22nd. Please make sure that your name is on each supply.

- 24 pack of crayons
- 8-10 pack of markers
- · 2 glue sticks
- 3-5 pencils
- 2 dry erase markers (EXPO)
- I pair of safety scissors
- · 4 two-pocket folders
- 3 one-subject notebooks
- I pair of headphones for Chromebook
- I handheld pencil sharpener (with case to catch shavings)
- · Plastic container/pencil box with lid to hold the items for storage

Thank you for all you are doing to prepare for this new school year! We are eager to begin a productive and successful year and are looking forward to working with you! Please feel free to contact us in the meantime if you have any questions or concerns. Enjoy the rest of your summer!

## Sincerely,

Mrs. Ficorilli andrea.ficorilli@carlynton.kl2.pa.us

Mrs. Monaghan
adrienne.monaghan@carlynton.k12.pa.us



## \*\*4th Grade Wish List:

We would appreciate any of the following items for our classrooms!
-Hand sanitizer, Clorox wipes, Kleenex, bandaids, glue sticks/bottles, Scotch tape, pencil top erasers, pencils